## United States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-0903

July 18, 2003

Michael R. Bauer, Ph.D. Chairman Southwest Florida Watershed Council Post Office Box 61063 Fort Myers, Florida 33906-1063

Dear Dr. Bauer:

Thank you for sending me a copy of your correspondence to Secretary David Struhs. I trust the response you receive will satisfactorily address your concerns.

Please be assured that my office will continue to monitor this issue. Feel free to contact me in the future if you feel my office may be of assistance with this or related matters.

With kind regards,

Sincerely,

United States Senator

BG/pdg